
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Consultations on new health privacy legislation 

 
Start Date:  March 13, 2025 
End Date:  March 27, 2025 

Nunavut-wide 100 sec 

  

The Government of Nunavut (GN) recognizes the importance of protecting the privacy, 

confidentiality and security of health information. Personal health information includes 

information that makes an individual identifiable that relates to their physical and mental 

health and the health services they receive. Health information is very personal and 

may contain information an individual wishes to keep confidential. 

The GN’s Department of Health is conducting Nunavut-wide community consultations to 

gain community feedback on laws related to personal health information. The 

information gathered will help identify potential issues or concerns Nunavummiut have 

that will inform new health specific privacy legislation. 

The community consultation will seek feedback on: 

• What is personal health information? 

• Why should Nunavut create legislation to protect personal health information? 

• How can we improve access to personal health information? 

• Who should have access to your personal health information? 

• How can we keep personal health information secure? 

• Who should be responsible for ensuring the privacy and security of personal 

health information? 

• For ensuring the privacy and security of personal health information? 

 

Consultation schedule 

Community Location Date Time 

Whale Cove Inuglak School March 19, 2025 7:00 p.m. 

Cambridge Bay Community Centre March 26, 2025 7:00 p.m. 

 



ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 

Communications 

The GN encourages all residents to join and share their thoughts with representatives 

from the Department of Health on how to improve the privacy of health information. 

Please see the website for changes or updates to the schedule: 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/health/health-specific-privacy-legislation. 
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Media Contact: 
 
Charmaine Deogracias 
Manager, Communications 
Department of Health 
867-975-5712 

cdeogracias@gov.nu.ca 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/health/health-specific-privacy-legislation
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